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Apparently you need to define a WUI to receive federal funding. While I am opposed 

to that on its own, what I really oppose is using that excuse to put additional 

restrictions on rural land owners. Please vote no, rural landowners are already 

burdened with far too much legislation from the State. Just like a business can’t grow 

and thrive with too much complexity and policy, neither can rural economies. Give us 

the freedom to grow and thrive, vote no on SB75. 


